
LEGAL NOTICE 

and on State

The City of Meriden is accepting sealed proposals for: 

RFP024-25 ARPA-AV System for Platt and Maloney 

The Meriden Public Schools is seeking proposals from qualified, certified, licensed vendors 

for the procurement, installation and integration of rear wall video production systems in the 

theaters at Platt and Maloney High Schools. 

Proposals shall be submitted on forms and in the manner specified. Forms and 

specifications may be obtained from the Purchasing Department, on the City of 

Meriden website (www.meridenct.gov/business/bids-rfps/),   the  of 

Connecticut Department of Administrative Services website (https:// 

webprocure.proactiscloud.com). Proposals will be accepted at the Purchasing Department, 

142 East Main Street, Room 210, Meriden, Connecticut 06450 until 11:00 A.M. local, and 

Eastern Standard Time on February 27, 2024 at which time they will be opened and 

recorded. Any response received after the time and date specified shall not be considered. 

A site inspection is scheduled for Thursday February 1, 2024, 10:00 a.m. at  Platt High 
School 220 Coe Ave, Meriden, CT 06451 then to Maloney High School 121 Gravel St, 
Meriden, CT 06450 Subsequently.

The right is reserved to reject any or all proposals, in whole or in part, to award any 

item, group of items, or total proposal, and to waive informality or technical defects, if it is 

deemed to be in the best interest of the City of Meriden. No proposer may withdraw their 

submission within ninety (90) days of the date of the opening. 

The successful firm(s) shall ensure that any appropriate licenses or certifications required by the 

State of Connecticut are maintained for the duration of the project. The firm must meet all 

municipal, state and federal affirmative action and equal employment opportunity practices. 

The City of Meriden is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer. Disadvantaged, 

minority, small, and women business enterprises are encouraged to respond. 

Rawle Dummett 

Purchasing Officer 

City of Meriden, CT 06450-8022 

Dated: January  10, 2024

http://www.meridenct.gov/business/bids-rfps/)



